4201 East Arkansas Ave, Suite 262 Denver, CO 80222

MEMORANDUM

TO: REGION STAFF AND SPECIALTY UNITS

FROM: JOHN EDDY, CONTRACTS & MARKET ANALYSIS BRANCH MANAGER

CC: SCOTT MCDANIEL, DIRECTOR OF PROJECT SUPPORT

DATE: OCTOBER 20, 2015

SUBJECT: DIVISION OF PROJECT SUPPORT MEMO 2015-3 / CONSTRUCTION ENGINEER IN RESPONSIBLE CHARGE

INFORMATION DOCUMENT

The importance of CDOT's engineers who have Engineer in Responsible Charge duties in construction cannot be overstated. Despite its importance, the concept and ramifications of Engineer in Responsible Charge is often forgotten and misunderstood.

A new document titled *CDOT's Construction Engineer in Responsible Charge Information Document* is now posted on CDOT's external website at;

https://www.codot.gov/business/designsupport/bulletins_manuals

This is the same location our Construction Manual is posted. This new document provides information to help in your understanding of the issues related to an Engineer in Responsible Charge for construction on CDOT's projects.

It is highly recommended that all construction project staff as well as people who make decisions regarding staffing a construction project, read and understand the information in this document.

This document will also be referenced in the Construction Manual.

If you have any questions regarding the document, contact your construction Area Engineer.

I concur:

Shua Laipply, P.E., Chief Engineer

